
 

 

4 May 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Partners,  

 

 

Vibe Hotel Singapore Orchard 

 

We are pleased to inform you that The Elizabeth Hotel will be rebranded to Vibe Hotel 

Singapore Orchard officially with immediate effect, with the hotel set to open its doors in Q3 

this year. 

 

We’re excited to unveil the first Vibe Hotel outside of Australia, which will be the next go-to 

place for a slice of Australian-inspired lifestyle. Vibe Hotels are designed to connect guests to 

their work, their fellow guests and with the local area.  

 

Being strategically situated in the residential enclave of Orchard Road, Vibe Hotel Singapore 

Orchard offers upscale but reasonably priced accommodation with easy access to plenty of 

shopping, dining and entertainment options. Guests can look forward to socialise freely from 

outdoor, culinary and unique local experiences. It will be the newest social space with a 

character and personality.  

 

If you have any enquiries, or if we can be of assistance in any way, please contact us at +65 

6738 1188 or info.vhso@fareast.com.sg  

 

We look forward to your continued support as we unveil a brand new stay experience. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
________________ 

Jim Khoo 

Area General Manager 
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